
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

                 Head Teacher Blog 

 

21st May 2021 

Top HAPS Earners Last Week    23rd May - 27th May 2022 

Dylan M                                 (9B3)                                         28 Haps 

Tanha T                                  (9B1)                                         23 Haps 

Amber C                                 (7A3)                                         21 Haps     

Constance M                          (8B1)                                         20 Haps 

George U                                (7A3)                                         19 Haps 

 

Amelie L (8B1)  

 

22nd October 2021 

HEAD TEACHERS BLOG 

17th June 2022 

 

Warhammer Club 
Great work from students in The Warhammer club. 

We are currently enjoying some lovely sunshine and 

increasingly high temperatures. Can I therefore urge 

parents to ensure that students come with water 

bottles filled and students refill or buy more at Break or 

Lunch- time if needed. 

Whilst the exams have not quite finished, we bid a fond 

farewell to the Year 11s this week. Picnic lunch, shirt 

signing, hoody wearing and a Yr10 v Yr11 football match 

was enjoyed by all and marked a fitting conclusion to a 

great year group. We will see many of the Year 11s at 

their prom as well as on Results Day!  

Jenson in Yr 7 has been 

working hard crafting and 
painting his Warhammer 

models during his extra-
curricular club. His results 

are excellent ð Space 
Marines from Warhammer 
40K ð are ready! 



       

Art Department 
Some amazing Tim Burton inspired work from Miss Wrights 

  year 8 this week 

Art Club - planning and designing a new display 



 

 

 

 

 

  

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

English Department Maths Department 

 

 
 

English Department Geography Department 
 Year 7 have been studying climate and have conducted a microclimate 

study of the school site. They measured UV intensity with UV bead 
bracelets. Wind speed with wind anemometers. As well as wind direction 
and temperature differences between the locations. Well done year 7 
geographers! 


